
January 20, 2023 

Fox Valley Greenhouse 

N5855 Country Road H 

De Pere, WI. 54115 

Re: Greenhouse Closing 

Dear Fox Valley Greenhouse Customers, 

With saddened hearts we have decided to close Fox Valley Greenhouse. We will miss you and the 
relationship we built and shared. Again, we will not be conducting a spring season.  There were too 
many issues with customers not paying their bills, too many customers violated their contract with us by 
filling the greenhouse with product from other people, and the expense of delivery was too high for us 
to maintain a reasonable delivery rate without having to raise our flower prices. 

We will continue to have blooming and green plants for sale through our wholesale operations.  You can 
still use the same email address for Fox Valley to order those items.  

Regarding the disposition of the greenhouse, we are offering for sale the greenhouse(s) that were on-
site at your location. We know of an experienced tradesman that is willing to build and cover the 
greenhouse for you at a price. We may have the plastic covering available for some greenhouse sizes 
which could prove advantageous due to the availability of plastic covering which at times can be limited. 

Please contact us via email if you’re interested in purchasing the greenhouse, we have provided to you. 

*Greenhouse price does not include the price of new plastic covering or labor.  We have a contact who 
can deliver, build, and cover the greenhouse for you after purchase.  We also have contact information 
for purchasing the two layers of roof plastic after your purchase.  Again, after purchasing we will share 
this information with you.  Thank you.

Best wishes to you in the future, 

Brian Schroeder 

General Manager/Owner 

Fox Valley Greenhouse 

Tel: (920)833-7049 

foxvalleygrnhse@gmail.com 


